
NEWSLETTER

Welcome back Cleveland Metro Remote K8 
families. I hope everyone is adjusting to the 
new school year. I am India Jones, your 
school parent ambassador. This will be my 
4th school year in this position. I have 3 
students enrolled in our school; a 5th grader, 
a 1st grader and kindergartner. I look 
forward to working with all of our parent 
community this 2025-26 school year.

Greetings from your Parent 
Ambassador.

IMPORTANT DATES
• Sept 1st: Labor Day (No School)

• Sept 3rd-12th: i-Ready Testing 

Window (in-person)

• Sept 11th: Open House (virtual)

 

September



Did you know that you can access your 
child's grades and attendance record 
everyday? By activating your electronic 
grade book account with the school, you 
can see your child's academic progress 
everyday. To create your account call the 
school to get your access codes and 
passwords for your child. If you have 
difficulty creating your account, I can offer 
assistance. Send me an email and I will 
help. 
india.jones@clevelandmetroschools.org

Are you interested in participating in our 
school's Parent Advisory Committee? 
Parents can volunteer their time to help 
impact family engagement at our school. 
You can provide input and give ideas for 
how you would like to contribute to the 
school. Send me an email if you have any 
questions about participating. 

Electronic Gradebook Parent Advisory 
Committee

Connect with Me
india.jones@clevelandmetroschools.org

https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/electronicgradebook

